Dover Board of Fire Engineers

February 3, 2020

Board Members: Jay Hughes, Jim Dawley & Ford Spalding

Officers: Chief Craig Hughes & Deputy Chief Paul Luttazi
Also Attending: David Tiberi, Department Inspector
Location: Dover Fire Station

Mr. Spalding called the meeting to order at 5:00pm

Acceptance of Minutes

The Minutes of January 6, 2020 were reviewed & approved.

Approval of Vouchers

The Board reviewed and approved Department expenditures for the prior month.
Officers Report

In January there were 25 Fire Calls & 23 Ambulance calls. The Chief did meet with the Warrant
Committee to present the FY 2021 Operating Budget. The Department has one additional recruit, two
new personnel & one attending the Fire Academy. The Department held an ice rescue class and the Fire
Academy is holding at the station Impact Classes. The Department did have a mutual aid call for a house
fire in Sherborn, We are anticipating the new Ambulance delivery in April.

The meeting was adjourned by consensus at 5:30pm

The next meeting will be March 2, 2020 at 5:00 pm at the Fire Station

Respectfully submitted,
Ford Spalding, Chair



